
 
Minutes of Zoning Commission 

 
September 10, 2013 

 
 The special meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to order 
by Mr. Donald Sheehy, Chairman at 7:02 P.M.  Members present were: Mr. Charles Nichols, Mr. 
Ken Watson and Mr. Stephen Yingling.  Mr. Steve Hunder was absent. Ms. Karen Endres, 
Zoning Inspector was present. 
 
MINUTES 
 
 Secretary’s note:  The Zoning Commission was in agreement to dispense with the 
adoption of the August 27, 2013 minutes until the next meeting. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 Ms. Endres reported that she attended an on-site meeting at the former Geauga Lake Park 
property with representatives of Cedar Fair, Mr. Jeff Markley, Bainbridge Township Trustee and 
Mr. Tracy Jemison, Geauga County Commissioner. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Kendig Keast Collaborative (Comprehensive Zoning Resolution Re-Write) 
 
 The Zoning Commission reviewed Module II of the Comprehensive Zoning Resolution 
Re-Write. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 

1. Canyon Lake Colony Re-plat, dated September 10, 2013. 
 

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge 
Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Watson made a motion to adjourn. 
 

Mr. Nichols seconded the motion that passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned 
at 9:10 P.M. 

 
       Respectfully submitted, 

 
        _________________________ 

       Linda L. Zimmerman 
       Zoning Secretary 

 
        __________________________ 
        Donald Sheehy, Chairman 
 
Date Approved:  October 29, 2013 


